
From: Labat, Pat
To: Adams, Alton
Cc: Guerrier, Ketsia; Anderson, Dick; Whitmore, Sharon; Roach, Anna; Strong-Whitaker, Felicia; Burwell, Kaye;

Joiner, Amelia; Elam, Tracey; Jackson, John; Green-Hughey, LaMarion
Subject: Re: NaphCare Contract Renewal
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 1:26:49 PM

Thank you all for your attention to this important issue.

While I recognize and appreciate that there are issues upon which NaphCare must improve, I
support the renewal of the NaphCare’s contract for one year. My decision is based on
NaphCare’s improvement regarding their responsiveness to my stated concerns and the work
they have done at the jail facilities to cure on going concerns.

Additionally, I recognize the time it would to undergo the bidding process for a new medical
provider - an intensive process that we have not yet begun. As a result, I would like to renew
NaphCare’s contract for one year only.

Regards,

Sheriff Patrick "Pat" Labat
Fulton County Sheriff’s Office

On Nov 8, 2021, at 3:47 PM, Adams, Alton wrote:

﻿
Ketsia,
Please find 60 minutes for the folks copied to discuss the NaphCare contract. Matter is
time sensitive so sometime this week would be ideal.
Thanks,
Alton

mailto:Pat.Labat@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Alton.Adams@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Ketsia.Guerrier@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Dick.Anderson@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Sharon.Whitmore@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Anna.Roach@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Felicia.Strong-Whitaker@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Kaye.Burwell@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Amelia.Joiner@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:Tracey.Elam@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:John.Jackson@fultoncountyga.gov
mailto:LaMarion.Hughey@fultoncountyga.gov

